
Archived: Thursday, May 31, 2012 3:41:08 PM
From: Eric M. Robeson
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2011 9:41:00 AM
To: Tom Shaw
Subject: mats
Importance: Normal

__________________________________
_

My quick (real quick) assessment is that the change to filterable PM puts us in
compliance at all units except Reid.

I base this on test results we got this summer as shown in S&L environmental report
page 37

Am I reading this correctly?

Thanks

Eric
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